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Yesterday, August 6, 2025, the President issued an Executive
Order imposing an additional 25% tariff on India effective August
27, 2025, based on a national emergency relating to India’s
imports of oil from the Russian Federation under the
International Economic Emergency Powers Act (IEEPA). This tariff
will be in addition to the 25% IEEPA reciprocal tariff on India that
will take effect today, bringing the total tariff on most Indian
imports to 50%.

The Executive Order also indicates that the President may
impose an additional 25% tariff on other countries that import
Russian oil.

Butzel’s Tariffs Roundup page has been updated to reflect this
new development.

The Butzel International Trade, Tariffs and Customs Specialty
Team is available to assist in dealing with tariffs and related
issues. Please visit our Tariff and Trade Resource Center for
additional up-to-date news on tariffs, trade, and business
implications. We encourage you to reach out to the authors or
your Butzel attorney for further information.
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